
Important Information
New Spring 2022 Advising Appointments (Virtual and In-person) and weekly virtual Drop-
In hours beginning January 14, 2022. 

• I will be holding weekly drop-in Virtual hours on Wednesdays from 9 am 
to 11 am. https://csudh.zoom.us/j/3185517533

• I will be taking in-person appointments ONLY on Wednesdays from 1:30 
pm-4 pm.

• All other appointments will continue to be virtual. Times and days are 
subject to change. All appointments (in-person or virtual) can be set 
using the Toro Success Collaborative Icon on your MyCSUDH account. 

If you plan to come to campus, please make sure to put it in the comments section that you will be 
in person (only on Wednesdays from 1:30-4pm). Times and days are subject to change. 

In addition, make sure to complete the Daily Self-Screening and wear your mask appropriately 
when you come into campus. 

At this point, you should be enrolled in most, if not all, of your Spring 2022 courses. Best wishes during 
this semester. 

Don’t forget that beginning next week, January 14, 2022, in-person courses are set to begin IN-
PERSON. 

https://csudh.zoom.us/j/3185517533
https://csudhedu-prod.modolabs.net/covid_self_assessment_screening_tool/self_assessment_disclaimer/index
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